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I am submitting testimony that I am opposed to the measure to remove mail in voting 

for Oregon. Mail in voting has proven to be the easiest and most effective means of 

getting people to vote. It also provides the best access to all registered voters in 

Oregon, including the elderly, those with limited mobility, and those residents living in 

rural areas far from polling stations. Myself and all Oregonians  benefit from being 

able to easily exercise our right to vote. I strongly urge to committee to oppose this 

measure. 


